The Williamsburg Library Board of Trustees meton May 16, 2022. Trustees presentwere
Heitmann, VonStein, Wichmann, Carr, Engel, Hall, and Claypool. Also presentwas Briana
White, library director and Anne Zalenski, city representative.

Meeting called to order hy President VonStein.

Motion by Claypool, seconded by Wichmann to approve agenda. Motion carried

Motion by Wichmann, seconded by Carr to approve minutes. Motion carried.

The city representative reported thatfiber service will be provided atno costto the city
facilities. The city attorney will be working with Windstream on cancelling the contract

with Windstream.

[t was reported that Laura Rodemeyer will be leaving town and her position on the board
will need to be filled.

The director reported that the position of adult services has been offered to an individual.
Becky Claypool, on behalf of the Friends, has indicated that the organization will be
presenting a Kindle to the library as well as other items that they have purchased for the
library.

It was reported that the Foundation will be paying for the cost of having the steel drums,
sword fighting and the Red Cedar programming.

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned.

Kathryn Heitmann, Secretary



